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I wish to record my support for efforts to review the legislation governing 
the location of Telco infrastructure. I believe it is well over due and that tax 
payers, the community, the environment and individuals deserve protection 
from legislation on the location of Telco infrastructure such as phone towers.
 
Regards 
 
Paul Birchall
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